
“A Community School Making a Positive Difference” “A Community School Making a Positive Difference” 

1 Renown Place, Clovelly Park SA 5042 

Phone: (08) 8276 5366  

Fax: (08) 8374 3301 

Email: dl.0932_admin@schools.sa.edu.au 

Website: www.clovellyps.sa.edu.au 

DIARY DATES 

Term 3 

Week 3 

9 Aug   Assembly 9.15am 

Week 4 

13 Aug  Science Week 

                              “All things Rocket!” 

14 Aug  Wakakirri performance in gym 

                   & full dress rehearsal 

Week 5 

19 Aug  Book Week  

21 Aug Wakakirri—Adelaide                      

         Entertainment Centre 

Week 6 

27 Aug Choir Rehearsal at Magic Millions 

30 Aug  Assembly 9.15am 

Week 7 

2 Sept   School Closure Day 
 

Week 8 

9 Sept  Swimming Week: Rec-Yr 5  

Week 9 

19 Sept  Choir Performance at the 

                                  Festival Theatre 

  SCHOOL CARD 

Applications available from the school office. 

Please contact us and we can send home an 

application with your child.  

  PAYMENTS 

Please remember EFTPOS payments can be 

made over the phone to either Tracey or Chris  

eg OSHC, school fees, excursions   

  OSHC 

Director: Jo Battersby 0418 585 142  

Before school care: 7am-8.30am 

After school care: 3pm-6pm 

Vac Care/Pupil Free Days: 7am-6pm   

CLOVELLY DELI 

Tuesday to Friday - Recess and lunch  

Children must order lunch from their classroom 

in the morning. please speak to Jo, our 

canteen manager.   

  UNIFORM SHOP 

Tuesday to Friday 9am—9.30am 
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LEADERSHIP TEAM MEMBERS 

Principal -Terena Pope, Deputy Principal – Richard Maynard 

IELC Assistant Principal - Wahid Halimee, Wellbeing Leader - Kylie Tuckey 

Pedagogical Coach—Cez Konarski 

Dear Families,  

Welcome to term three. The students have quickly settled back into school routines 

and have been engaged in a broad range of learning opportunities within the first two 

weeks of term. As you will see later in this newsletter, some classes have been       

involved in celebrating 50 years since the first men landed on the Moon by visiting 

Hamilton Secondary Colleges Space School and other classes have been on           

excursions to explore the Art Gallery and Museum.  

This term we are delighted to continue to work with Cez Konarski in his new role as  

Pedagogical Coach. Cez will be supporting students both in class and by offering a 

variety of opportunities for students to demonstrate their creativity, use of technology to 

develop videos to support our learning programs. These will be used to support   

students to develop the skills to manage situations of harassment and bullying.  

We also welcome Sarah, Charlie, Glicy, Tonje and Natsumi, our 5 Social Work               

students who are on placement with us from University SA and Flinders University.  

During their placement the students will engage with our community in a variety of 

ways. As they have just begun their placement they are currently spending time       

observing in classrooms and designing break time activities for students. We look    

forward to working with the Social Work students and the positive impact they will have 

on our school. 

Regards, 

Terena Pope 

SCHOOL DRESS CODE 

We have noticed that a number of students are not currently wearing dress code. 

Please support your child by ensuring that they are meeting the dress code.  The     

Uniform Shop is open four days a week, Tuesday to Friday, from 9.00am—9.30am.  

If there is a legitimate reason that your child is not in dress code, it is expected that you 

will communicate this with the class teacher.  

 

 

   

 

 

 

 

ATTENDANCE TARGET 95% 

 Our average attendance for the year is 89%.  

Term 3 Week 1 98%.  



On 23rd July, G4 and 2 students from Y5 were invited to 

attend Hamilton Secondary College to mark the 50th 

anniversary of the moon landing.   During the excursion 

we watched a video of Apollo 11 landing on the moon 

and were involved in an activity to learn how craters are 

formed on Earth and the Moon. We were put into 

groups of three and four and given a large tray of sand 

as well as flour to identify where and how the craters 

had formed. We used different sized marbles to drop 

into the sand and flour mixture from different heights 

and observed and illustrated what happened. The 

Hamilton chemistry teacher gave us bottles of water to 

work as the rain on Earth and empty bottles to represent 

wind on Earth.  

 

All of these elements were used to see how the different 

weathering and erosion can effect how the craters are 

formed on Earth. All of the students that attended this 

excursion enjoyed the experience and we would love to 

do it again in the future. We all received personalized 

certificates of attendance at the end of the session.  I 

would like to thank Ms Crivicich,  Mr Rob Polomka and 

Mr Wayne  Campbell for organizing this excursion for us.  

Thank you. 

     … Oseremhen A. 

 

 

On 28th of June, Y5 went on an excursion to 3 different 

places in the city in one day.    First, we went to the Art 

Gallery. At the Art Gallery we looked at a tree which was 

hanging on the roof of the room! After that we looked at 

some other art, we drew 2 things that we thought were 

the most interesting. We also looked at some Aboriginal 

art because we have been talking about Aboriginal 

culture in class. The room I liked most was the red string 

room.   

After the Art Gallery we went to the Museum and looked 

at some Aboriginal things and Wayne told us some very 

interesting things about Aboriginal culture, like the 

things they made and how they made them. Then we 

got the chance to draw as many things as we could.   

Later, we took a tram to the Botanic Gardens and an 

Aboriginal man named Trent gave us a tour around the 

Botanic Gardens. He showed us some tricks that the 

Aboriginal people used to use. He also showed us some 

interesting sticky plants. I was really inspired by the 

possum fur and how you can make so many different 

useful things with it!  I thought the excursion was an 

amazing experience and I would go on that same 

excursion again.  I can't wait until our next excursion 

because this one was AMAZING. The best part about the 

excursion was the red string room that looked like a 

massive spider web. Thanks for the best excursion ever, 

Ms Deborah.   

      .. Imogen Jess 

First day of term Y6 & Y7 attended a STEAM lesson at 

Hamilton Secondary College's new facility.  Students 

investigated the force of impacts on the moon's surface 

and how to move un-manned space buggies the 

furthest.  It was part of the celebrations for the world's 

first lunar walk.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

I’m proud to join the team at Clovelly Park Primary 

School as a coordinator, working to improve student 

outcomes on a holistic level.  My goal is to improve the 

academic, social and emotional well-being of all 

students through the provisioning of learning programs 

and driving evidence-based practices.  Within this over-

arching goal, is the intention of giving students a 

stronger voice for driving change within the school. I’m 

excited to work with everyone connected to Clovelly 

Park Primary and am looking forward to making a 

positive difference for our students. 

         … Cez Konarski 

Many parents have still not taken up the opportunity to 

connect to Skoolbag.  The school sends many 

notifications and reminders out via this site.  Please see 

flyer for instructions on how to download. 

Qkr is a new app that we will be using starting next 

Monday 12th August to enable quick and easy lunch 

ordering and payments at the Canteen.  Students can 

still order using the current system.  Please see the flyer 

for instructions on how to download. 

We have student social workers working alongside Kylie 

Tuckey and the wellbeing team over the next 2 school 

terms. This team is made up of 5 students from UniSA 

and Flinders University.   

Sarah-Anne Mewett is currently studying a Bachelor of 

Social Work.  Charlie Pinkaew is currently study a 

double degree in social science and psychological 

science.  Natsumi Oda is currently studying a Masters of 

Social work.  Glicy Joseph and Tonje Bryn are both 

studying a Bachelor of Social Work. 

Our goal is to provide children with the support they 

need to be successful through promoting social and 

emotional wellbeing. We strive to create a fun and 

varied learning environment to encourage students to 

overcome challenges and reach their goals.  

We are very much looking forward to getting to know 

the school community and learning as much as we can 

throughout our time at Clovelly Park Primary School. If 

you have any questions throughout our time here 

please don’t hesitate to contact us.   

Thank you. 

    … Social work student team 

Hamilton Space School Pedagogical Coach 

Skoolbag App 

Art Gallery & Museum  STEAM Y6 & Y7  

Student Social Workers 

Canteen and Qkr App 


